
   

 

18 March 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer   

Year 11 Hoodie 

 

As part of the Y11 Leavers’ plans, we always offer students the chance to purchase a leavers’ hoodie. 

Initially, there was very little interest in the hoodies, and we therefore decided not to offer these. 

However, in recent weeks, students have changed their minds! As we still have the opportunity to order 

these before they leave Limehurst, we are offering them but with a very short deadline for payment. 

The hoodie will cost £18.00, have an embroidered school logo on the front and a screen-printed leavers’ 

design on the back with everyone’s names in. It will be available in 8 different colours and a variety of 

sizes. There is also an option for students to personalise their hoodie with their name or a suitable 

nickname. Colours, sizes and name requests can be confirmed once payment is received. 

You can purchase the hoodie via ParentPay and the deadline for purchasing is Monday 7th April 2025. I 

appreciate this deadline is only a few weeks away, however as mentioned above, there was not enough 

interest previously to make the order feasible. 

If you have any concerns over the payment of hoodies, please contact me directly via email - 

mpitt@limehurst.org.uk  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely    

 

MJ Pitt  

Head of Year 11  
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